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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Impacts of the Proposed Federal Electoral District Redistribution 

 

THAT Administration prepare a report for Council’s consideration at the September 6, 2022 
Council meeting with a draft submission on behalf of Council to the Federal Electoral 
Boundaries Commissioner for the Province of Alberta regarding the impacts of the proposed 
federal electoral district redistribution on Strathcona County.   

 

Background 

At the June 28, 2022, Council meeting Councillor Bill Tonita served Notice of Motion to be 

presented for debate at the July 5, 2022, Council meeting. 

 

 


